
Hello, Canalta Families
We just wanted to put out a friendly reminder that our
hot lunch program is operated and run by volunteers
with voluntary help from the school staff. Unfortunately,
mistakes do happen. To help us catch these mistakes, we
need our students to speak up (unless they do not have
the ability to do so) no matter the grade. I can
understand this can be scary for our students but please
encourage them to speak with their most trusted staff
member if something with their hot lunch isn’t quite
right. If your child is unable to speak up, please feel free
to approach the staff on their behalf and we will do our
best to fix the situation. There is always food available no
child goes hungry. 

We understand that having something messing up your
child’s lunch is upsetting, all concerns or frustration
should be expressed in a respectful manner, none of the
staff or PAC volunteers should never be subject to
disrespectful language or we may have to rethink the
future of the hot lunch program. as we cannot in good
conscience ask our volunteers or school staff to deal
with disrespectful behaviour. 

Thanks for your patience and support as we move
forward.

Thank you
The Canalta PAC 


